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From: Shirley Singleton <xaun@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 21, 2010 10:14 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Cc: xaun@aol.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Shirley Singleton in Jacksonville, FL

My trading practices have been significantly hindered by laws that have recently been in place and these will just
limit my options even more. Making these kinds of changes will just drive small investors offshore, with even more
money leaving leaving the US economy. Leave FOREX trading alone.
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